

First conditional

Level 1 / Unit 12 / Lesson D Reading 1

INSTRUCTIONS ▲

Read and listen to the text.

Nature Vacations

As one of the world's biggest travel companies, we are always thinking of new and exciting ways to make travel fun and interesting. We are pleased to announce some exciting new adventure vacations that we hope will bring our customers closer to nature. They will all be open for reservations next year. Please read about these special new destinations below!

Rainforest Hotel

The building will be very tall so that 200 guests can see the tops of the trees. A theater will show movies about the plants and animals of the rainforest. A restaurant will serve dishes made from rainforest plants, and a shop will sell rainforest products. People will fly to a new airport near the hotel, so we won't need roads through the rainforest.

Coral Reef Ship

About 500 people will be on this ship. Tour guides will take guests swimming on the coral reefs so they can see fish and beautiful coral. On the ship, there will be information about preserving the coral reefs, and scientists will teach classes about saving the environment. Guests can eat coral reef fish in the ship's restaurant.

Mountain Camp

People will walk to this camp, high in the beautiful mountains. About 30 people will stay in the camp, and every day they will go walking in small groups. Tour guides will teach them about the animals in the mountains. Guests will sleep in small buildings made from local trees, and they will carry all their garbage home with them.

CHOOSE THE CORECT ANSWER

1. Which of the vacations has the most people?

- ☐ Mountain Camp
- ☐ Rainforest Hotel
- ☐ Coral Reef Ship

2. What can you do at the Rainforest Hotel?

- ☐ go swimming
- ☐ see the tops of trees
- ☐ hike up a mountain

3. What will the classes teach about on the Coral Reef Ship?

- ☐ how to swim and drive a boat
- ☐ how to preserve coral reefs
- ☐ how to catch fish

4. Where will people sleep in the Mountain Camp?

- ☐ in small buildings
- ☐ on top of trees
- ☐ in tents

5. When will the new vacations open?

- ☐ They're open now.
- ☐ They open next year.
- ☐ They open in the summer.

6. Which guests will take their trash with them?

- ☐ the Rainforest Hotel guests
- ☐ the Coral Reef Ship guests
- ☐ the Mountain Camp guests

First conditional

Level 1 / Unit 12 / Lesson D Reading 3

INSTRUCTIONS ▲

Choose *True*, *False*, or *Not given* if the information is not in the text.

1. Nature Vacations is a large travel company.
2. The most expensive vacation is the Coral Reef Ship.
3. Guests will travel to the Rainforest Hotel by road.
4. There are tour guides to lead hikes through the rainforest.
5. The guests on the ship can swim near the coral reefs.
6. Eating coral reef fish does not harm the environment.
7. There is a lot of walking at the Mountain Camp.
8. Guests at the mountain camp prepare their own food.

CHOOSE THE CORECT ANSWER

1. If people take this vacation, they will stay in a very tall building.

- ☐ Rainforest Hotel
- ☐ Coral Reef Ship
- ☐ Mountain Camp

2. If people take this vacation, they will be among 30 guests.

- ☐ Rainforest Hotel
- ☐ Coral Reef Ship
- ☐ Mountain Camp

3. If people take this vacation, they will eat seafood.

- ☐ Rainforest Hotel
- ☐ Coral Reef Ship
- ☐ Mountain Camp

First conditional

4. If people take this vacation, they will be in a group of 500.

- ☐ Rainforest Hotel
- ☐ Coral Reef Ship
- ☐ Mountain Camp

5. If people take this vacation, they will go swimming.

- ☐ Rainforest Hotel
- ☐ Coral Reef Ship
- ☐ Mountain Camp

6. If people take this vacation, they will see educational movies.

- ☐ Rainforest Hotel
- ☐ Coral Reef Ship
- ☐ Mountain Camp